Office of the Associate Dean for Undergraduate Studies



July 5, 2022

Alon Burstein SCHOOL OF SOCIAL SCIENCES

RE: Outstanding Teaching

Congratulations on your superb teaching evaluations for the SPRING Quarter 2022!

I am delighted to recognize the excellent teaching evaluations you received for 159 "SOC MOBILZTN ISRAEL." Your course ranked among the top 15% of all courses taught in the School of Social Sciences as judged by a collective set of items on the evaluation form (e.g., meeting course objectives, providing feedback, willingness to meet with students, and perceived student learning opportunities). To meet criteria, a suitable response rate to the evaluation was also necessary.

The overall level of teaching commitment and effectiveness within the School is truly outstanding. Indeed, I believe that we have one of the strongest teaching programs of any academic unit on the campus, ranging from our large introductory classes to our advanced seminars. Without a doubt, the School's well-earned reputation in this regard is attributable to the efforts of individual faculty such as yourself.

Thank you for your contributions to the success of our educational mission.

Congratulations and well done!

Jeanett Castellanos, Ph.D. Associate Dean

cc: Simone Chambers, Chair Claudia Cheffs, Manager

Office of the Associate Dean for Undergraduate Studies



July 5, 2022

Alon Burstein SCHOOL OF SOCIAL SCIENCES

RE: Outstanding Teaching

Congratulations on your superb teaching evaluations for the SPRING Quarter 2022!

I am delighted to recognize the excellent teaching evaluations you received for 159 "RELIGIOUS TERRORISM." Your course ranked among the top 15% of all courses taught in the School of Social Sciences as judged by a collective set of items on the evaluation form (e.g., meeting course objectives, providing feedback, willingness to meet with students, and perceived student learning opportunities). To meet criteria, a suitable response rate to the evaluation was also necessary.

The overall level of teaching commitment and effectiveness within the School is truly outstanding. Indeed, I believe that we have one of the strongest teaching programs of any academic unit on the campus, ranging from our large introductory classes to our advanced seminars. Without a doubt, the School's well-earned reputation in this regard is attributable to the efforts of individual faculty such as yourself.

Thank you for your contributions to the success of our educational mission.

Congratulations and well done!

Jeanett Castellanos, Ph.D. Associate Dean

cc: Simone Chambers, Chair Claudia Cheffs, Manager